
,- --

* C
DUKE POWER COMPANY

Powen Brit.nswo~

,

4cc Socin Carmen Srazer, Gn.Antorre, N. C. asa.sa

wiwam o. manca.sa. January 26, 1978
Vict bettiotest Ttst*=o= E. Am ts ? *,a

5sca= Peooweview 3 ? s. a e 2

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Seite 1217
230 Peachtree Street, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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RE: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-270

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

The potential reportable occurrence concerning core flood tank level
instruments of which your office was notified on January 13, 1978,
is under continuing investigat. ion. This report will be completed
and forwarded by February 10, 1978.
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